
I-75 at SR 951 425843-2

Project Details
Work Type Interchange

Construction
Phase Construction
Limits I-75 at SR 951

(Collier
Boulevard)
Interchange and
Collier
Boulevard from
Business Circle
South to City
Gate Drive.

Project Start Early 2023
Length 1.3 miles
City Naples
County Collier
Road I-75

SR 951
Construction
Cost

$97 million

Estimated
Completion

Mid 2026

Contact Information
Communications Team
Jennifer Dorning
239-338-7723
Jennifer.Dorning@dot.state.fl.us

Construction Project Manager
Alex Ruiz
(941) 708-4419
Alex.Ruiz@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida  Department  of  Transportation (FDOT)  District  One is
preparing design plans to reconstruct the I-75 interchange with SR
951 (Collier Boulevard) in Collier County. The new interchange will
include two new ramps over SR 84 (Davis Boulevard) to provide
direct interstate access. The existing I-75 bridges over SR 951 will
remain.  New  bridges  to  accommodate  ramp  traffic  will  be
constructed  adjacent  to  the  existing  I-75  bridges  over  SR  951.


